Agenda Item #8

Consideration of approving the creation
of an additional Patrol Officer position
for the Grantsville City Police
Department.



Additional Officer

We are proposing the approval of an additional officer for the Police Department. This officer will
greatly help the morale of the police department. They are frequently short staffed and have been
stretched extremely thin. This position will help the backlog of the detectives and will be able to fill in
for patrol when needed. This will require a budget amendment that we will bring forward in December.
We will be using funds from a previous year to fund this position.



